
Please consider that landlords as well as tenants are greatly inconvenienced by this current disease.  If 
landlords are restricted from evicting tenants for not paying rent then there should also be 
considerations for landlords in regards to their monthly mortgage payments. 
 
Thank you, 
Dennis Casady 
 


